
20 October 2015 

Byrne Wallace

87-88 Harcourt Street
Dublin 2
Ireland

To whom it may concern,


I have successfully passed three FE-1 examinations, and I’m currently 
awaiting results of a further three in the October 2015 sitting. It is my intention 
to start employment in 2016.

As part of my research of the different firms offering Traineeships, Byrne 
Wallace differentiated its offering in a number of fundamentally important 
ways to me. The characteristics of teamwork, a positive attitude and being 
driven by results resonated with me and the experiences I have had in the 
last number of years.

I would characterise myself as highly personable, well capable of taking 
responsibility and possessing an ability to learn quickly and adapt in a team 
environment. Byrne Wallace is particularly attractive to me for the its 
reputation, the values it is synonymous with and, moreover, the confidence I 
have that it fits with my outlook on professional life. 

During my Traineeship, I would like to experience a wide range of 
departments, clients and important cases. Training to me involves being put in 
scenarios of responsibility, and adapting quickly with each new experience. 

Working closely with experienced partners or associates with the ability to 
offer practical advice is perhaps the most valued outcome for me. I have a 
strong work ethic and enjoy working on a personal level with people who are 
experienced and willing to share insights. 

I would like to express my thanks in advance for taking the time to 
consider my application, and I look forward to hearing form you at your 
convenience.

Kind regards,

Stephen Doherty

+353 85 1768115 

10 Grange Manor Drive 
Rathfarnham 
Dublin 16


